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As many of you are aware, after 18 years of devoted labour at the media mines, Lindsay Tuffin has decided

to step away from Tasmanian Times.
Why the EOI?

There has been a lot of interest in taking on

dear old TT. Some have suggested to keep it

running as a volunteer mission, others have

seen it as a business opportunity. We are

primarily concerned with ensuring that, if it

continues, it finds the best home possible. The

EOI is simply a fair process for Lindsay to assess

who might be able to take on the TT mantle. If

such a home does not exist, TT remains

shuttered and archived for posterity. You all

know money as a measure of success has

never been a concern of Lindsay’s, but this

process is also about seeing if he can get some

return for all that he has given to Tasmania.

The announcement of TT’s end came on the 5th March 2019. Since that time there has been a

significant outpouring of emotion from TT’s contributors and readership. A number of these have

expressed interest in taking on TT in some form or another, in the hope that independent media in

Tasmania does not die with Lindsay’s well-earned retirement. In response, Lindsay, with the

assistance of his family, have decided to test the waters through an Expression of Interest process for

someone to take over TT.

What you need to do if you are interested? 

EOIs are open today and will be closing on Wednesday 10th April 2019.

If you would like further information on the opportunity to take on TT please email

Tasmanian.Times@gmail.com and we will provide further information pack, including details of;

• Day in life of running TT

• Website analytics

• Information on Content Management Platform

This is a very exciting proposition for someone to continue the legacy of TT.

Expressions of Interest 

Lindsay looks forward to hearing from any interested party.


